BUCKINGHAM PALACE

13th December, 2017.

Fror M- Pry

The Queen and The Duke of Edinburgh have asked me to
thank you for your kind letter of congratulations sent on behalf of the
Members the Order of St. Stanislas, the Grand Priory of Great Britain,
Malta and Gibraltar, on the occasion of their Seventieth Wedding
Anniversary.

Her Majesty and His Royal Highness much appreciated your

thoughtfulness in writing as you did and, in return, have asked me to
send their warm, good wishes to you all.
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David Ryan

Director, Private Secretary's Office

Mr. Lawrence Day.




